One With Them Email

We are so blessed to enjoy the freedoms that we do in Canada. However, many of our brothers and sisters around the world, who share our faith, do not share our freedom. 
The Open Doors 2021 World Watch List reports that globally 4,277 Christians were detained without trial, arrested, sentenced, or imprisoned and another 1,710 were abducted this past year alone. All that to the multitudes already held captive for their faith – some for many years, and the numbers skyrocket. 
The Bible teaches us in Hebrews 13, “Continue to remember those in prison as if you were together with them in prison, and those who are mistreated as if you yourselves were suffering.” We have a responsibility to pray for our persecuted family. 
That is why, on Sunday, June 27th, we’ll be joining together with churches across Canada by participating in One With Them: A Day for Christian Captives.  During our service, we’ve set aside time to pray for our brothers and sisters who are held captive for their faith in Christ.
I believe it is important that we stand with our persecuted family in prayer and I encourage you to learn more about how you can pray at www.onewiththem.ca. 
Will you join us on June 27th as we stand One With Them in prayer?
[Insert appropriate Ending]
